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Curriculum and Campus Updates 
Pre-K’s garden of “little bloomers” is in full bloom this final month in Pre-K…what a 
fantastic year we have had learning to be in school, meeting and making new friends, 
learning letters Aa-Zz and their sounds, too. Our “little bloomers” have learned to count 
to 30 or much higher, recognize numbers 0-10 in a flash and even numbers in the teens 
and greater. We are talking in complete sentences and telling so very much information 
about “things” and answering questions about books they’ve heard. Recognizing and 
writing their first and some their last name as well as their friends’ names, too! This 
month we will continue to fill our “little bloomers” with information about shadows, 
reflections, and ocean life. We will be listening for words that begin or end with the 
sound of /v/, /w/, /x/, /z/ and brainstorming long list of words that begin with these 
sounds. Pre-K’s bloomers will be producing rhyming words, blending sounds together 
like v-an –van or z-ip – zip, and reviewing many more skills introduced this year in Pre-
K. As you can see, our Pre-K “little bloomers” are in full bloom as they reach the end of 
their first year in school. What a treat it has been to watch each of them “bloom” in their 
own time! 

Upcoming Events 
 

 May 13- Poison Program 

 May 20: Transition Day to HES 

 May 21-22: Promotion Certificates & PreK Roundup 

 May 23: Field Day 

 May 24: Early Release & Last Day of School 

 

 

 


